
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Extra-curricular opportunities  
 
The hard work in the classrooms of Lambley has 
continued over the last two weeks. Visitors to the 
school have told me what hardworking children we 
have and how each classroom is so calm and 
purposeful. Wonderful news indeed! 
 
The extra-curricular opportunities continue to grow 
with even more on the horizon (watch this space!) 
 
Mr. Conroy and Mr Robinson’s football clubs have 
returned and both have commented on the 
commitment of the players already. A great start. 
 
Last week, the children had the opportunity to 
experience golf with Mr. Stu Warren. The children 
loved this opportunity and Stu commented on the fact 
that we definitely have some natural golfers. 
 
Year 6 have also spent some time at Colonel Frank 
Seely undertaking science lessons and made their own 
rockets! They even got their very own Bunsen burner 
licenses! 
 
Young Voices with Mrs. Shardlow and Mrs. Aizlewood 
got off on the right key this week too! The children are 
very excited and are singing loud and proud.  
 
I would also like to take the time to thank the Friends of 
Lambley for organising the recent Reception and Year 1 
Zumbini after school event. It was a real success, the 
children loved it and we definitely hope to do 
something similar again soon. Thank you! 
 
As we approach the last week of the half term, there 
are more exciting opportunities to look forward to and I 
look forward to sharing this with you soon. 
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Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Parking 
I appreciate that there are not a lot of parking spaces in and around 
school, but wanted to send a reminder/plea from me—please be 
considerate and mindful of everyone’s safety when parking before and 
after school.  
 
The roads around school are busy and parents, carers and children are 
regularly crossing the road at these key times. There are buses that drop-
off and collect children every day at these key times too.  
 
Please pay particular care on Catfoot Lane. All parents and children have 
to pass Catfoot Lane to enter or leave school and so it is an area that 
needs particular consideration. Furthermore, please remember that it is 
also a road with a no stop/parking restriction between 8am-4:30pm. 
Again, this is for all our safety. 
 
Please also be mindful of other people’s driveways, ensuring that we do 
not block drives and make it difficult for those living around school to get 
off of their own driveways. By working together, we can keep traffic 
flowing, increase visibility for those walking/crossing and make the roads 
around school as safe as possible. 

 
Thankfully we have not had any accidents and I want it to remain that 
way. Please do all you can to ensure safety and consideration for all. 
 

Half term and Inset Day 
 

Just a quick reminder that next week is the last week of the half 
term. Following next week, school will be closed for two weeks and 
we have an Inset Day on Monday 31st October.  
 
School will reopen on Tuesday 1st November. 


